
Public Notice of a Meeting of the Bath-Highland Network Authority  

On February 10, 2025, at 1:00 PM, the Bath-Highland Network Authority will hold an all-virtual meeting 
via Zoom in accordance with their Electronic Participation Resolution #2021-01 (amended July 10, 2023).  
 
For more information about the meeting, please contact Rachel Kinzer at 540-885-5174 ext.113 or 
rachel@cspdc.org.  
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